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We hosted A Garnet & Gold Evening this
past February, and are so thankful for
everyone who participated! 
 
A huge thank you to Coach Mike Martin
for speaking at our event and making it
an unforgettable evening. 
 
This year we raised over $7,000 for the
Wesley Foundation! With your support
and prayers, we are able to continue our
programs and allow students to serve in
this amazing ministry.
 
Thank you from the bottom of our
hearts!
 



 

 
During the weekend of March 7-8, a group of Wesley

students participated in the 25th annual Dance Marathon. 

Each year, hundreds of FSU students participate in an

event where they dance for 20 hours straight in order to

raise money and awareness for the Children's Miracle

Network.

 

This year, our students raised $16,830 for the CMN and had

10 students qualify to dance. 

 

This is an amazing cause and we are so proud of our

students for their hard work in order to help families in

need and raise awareness for this amazing organization. 
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Save the Date

Easterfest 2020 is April 12 and we can't wait to see

you there!

 

Join us as we celebrate Easter and all its glory

with a beautiful morning service, lunch and

dancing! 

 

This year we are raising money for Wisdom's

Wellspring, an organization that creates

transitional housing for women who have

experienced homelessness. 

 

Click the link below to see how you can help! 

https://easterfest-2020.everydayhero.do 

 

Dance Marathon!

https://easterfest-2020.everydayhero.do/
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